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PREM/ PR00971/PHM 

Licensing Assistant 

01432 260105 

01432 383142 

licensing@herefordshire.gov.uk 

2nd June 2010 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

LICENSING ACT 2003 
PREMISES LICENCE  
9 + 9 CANTONESE TAKE AWAY, 102 WIDEMARSH STREET, HEREFORD, HR4 9HG 

I write to inform you that the licensing section has been informed that Mrs Yueh Hwa Lee is no longer at 
the above premises. 

I must therefore advise you that the Licensing Act 2003 Section 19 states: - 

Mandatory conditions where licence authorises supply of alcohol 
(1) Where a premises licence authorises the supply of alcohol, the licence must include the 

following conditions. 
(2) The first condition is that no supply of alcohol may be made under the premises licence-  

(a) at a time when there is no designated premises supervisor in respect of the premises 
licence, or 
(b) at a time when the designated premises supervisor does not hold a personal licence or his 
personal licence is suspended. 

(3) The second condition is that every supply of alcohol under the premises licence must be made 
or authorised by a person who holds a personal licence. 

 

I have enclosed a transfer and change of DPS form for you to complete so that Mrs Yueh Hwa Lee 
name is removed from the licence. Please return these to the licensing section along with a fee of £46; 
we also require the original premise licence. If you do not have the original please enclose an 
additional fee of £10.50 for a duplicate copy. Please also refer to the guidance provided to help with 
the completion of the application forms. 

 

 



 

Should you have any queries or require any additional information, please contact the Licensing 
Helpline on 01432 260105. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

MR PETER MORGAN 
ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT 
LICENSING SECTION 
ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH & TRADING STANDARDS 


